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The Battle’s Over—

A Nation’s Tribute 

& WW1 Beacons of 

Light 11 November 

2018: The parish 

council with the 

kind permission of Grosmont Estate lit the Beacon on 

Sleights Moor— approximately 20 people turned out 

to commemorate the event. The above photo was 

taken by Cllr Dave Tate. 

Maintenance:  The parish council has over this last year scheduled a      
programme of maintenance of property under its responsibility. Benches 
have been repaired or replaced, the Sundial has been renovated and the 
Bus Shelter has been re-painted. 
 
The Sundial was kindly renovated by Sleights Mens’ Shed and looks vastly  
improved: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bus Shelter at Briggswath 

Replacement Seat on Iburndale Lane 

 

 

WW1 Commemorative Tree: Scarborough Borough 

Council and North Yorkshire County Council kindly 

offered parishes throughout the district the         

opportunity to have a tree planted to                  

commemorate the 100 years since the end of the 

WW1.  Eskdaleside cum Ugglebarnby Parish Council 

took up this offer and an Oak Tree has been planted 

on the Daffodil Green in Sleights.  The tree was 

planted by a team from Scarborough Borough 

Council’s park’s department, and the parish council 

will takeover the        

ongoing maintenance. NEW COUNCILLOR COOPTED!  The parish    

council co-opted and welcomed Maureen Gregory on 

board at its October meeting.  She  is  in the         

photograph to the right, pictured with Cllr Dave Tate, 

at the planting of the WW1 Commemorative Tree. 
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Every effort has been made to  ensure the  accuracy of the  information in this 
newsletter.   However, Eskdaleside cum  Ugglebarnby Parish Council cannot 
accept any liability  whatsoever for any  matters in any way connected or 
arising out of use of this  information.  Images used are from Microsoft ClipArt 
or taken from the relevant organisation’s website that has provided information. 
Banner photograph is by the Clerk of Eskdaleside cum Ugglebarnby Parish 
Council. 

NYCC Trading Standards is asking    

residents to report cold callers who 

knock on your door against your wishes.   

Telephone 03454 04 05 06.  

“Don’t tolerate it, Don’t be conned, Don’t be a victim” 

Scam Mail involves fraudsters sending           

convincing letters that are designed to trick   

people out of money or other valuables.  Royal 

Mail is committed to protecting customers from 

scam mail.   

Scam mail is illegal, targets the most vulnerable and is not normal 

advertising mail.  If someone  you know is receiving a large 

amount of mail and/or sending money in response then they 

could be a target of scammers. 

Contact: 

Royal Mail scam mail team on 0800 0113 466 

Email: scam.mail@royalmail.com 

FREEPOST SCAM MAIL 

 

Rural Watch: Eskdaleside cum Ugglebarnby Parish Council 

has been notified by North Yorkshire Police about the Whitby 

Rural Watch Scheme.  From October/November residents 

that have joined the group will be actively patrolling rural 

areas in conjunction with the police to assist with beating 

rural crime through reporting suspicious activity.  If any    

resident is interested in joining the scheme then contact the 

rural team by either: 

emailing on SNAwhitby@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk ,or 

ringing 101 and ask to be put through to the Rural Watch 

Team. 

Parish Council Reporting Issues: The following is a list 

of some of the issues raised by parishioners, and the 

Clerk has either given advice on who to contact or take 

up with the appropriate authorities under delegated 

powers: 

 Column 11 Floodlight on War Memorial  

 Leaves on pavements in Briggswath 

Briggswath Village Sign:  

NYCC has now replaced the 

Briggswath Village Sign,     

situated near the junction with the A169.  The original sign,  

provided by the parish council, was inadvertently             

demolished when NYCC’s contractor strimmed the grassed 

area earlier in the year. 

The new Model Agreement for 2019/20 has 

been signed by the parish council and sent 

to Scarborough  Borough Council for the 

approved expenditure estimate of £4138; however, if 

there has been an underspend in 2018/19 financial 

year the actual amount received will be reduced        

significantly. The Model Agreement monies from SBC 

help towards maintenance costs, for example such 

items as grass verge cutting, bench repairs/

replacement and so on, and is aimed to assist SBC in 

reducing its administrative burden of managing such 

tasks.  

NYCC Adult Social Care Consultation: NYCC are 

consulting on proposals about how people who use 

adult social care services contribute to their costs. The 

consultation covers two main areas: 

 the cost of transport to places where people may receive a service; and 

 how the total cost of care is calculated. 

 

They are seeking your views before making final decisions in 2019. Your views will be fed 

back to county councillors, so they are made aware of what you think before they take 

any decisions. Decisions have not yet been made. An online survey is available at : 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/fair-charges-cost-adult-social-care 

 

Deadline for responses is 21st January 2019. 

The parish council sends Seasonal Greetings to All! 
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